
 
The Local Planning Authority considers that this application contains some personal 
sensitive data and therefore, has taken the decision to withhold some documentation 
from the planning register due to its confidential nature.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the nature of this documentation, please do not 
hesitate to contact the case officer directly. 


